
TOP GUNS DAY 
 

 

There has been a change in plans for September 20
th

. 
 

 

Top Guns is actively working to build a NEW Indoor Shooting Range on South Third Street.    It will 

be located in the old Furniture store across the road from their current Ellis Plaza Location.     They now 

own the property and are developing the construction/remodeling plans while finishing the huge 

amount of paperwork required for such a large project.     

 

The venture will offer the Wabash Valley a Magnificent Shooting Facility, plus an expanded Gun 

Store, and other related businesses all within one location, under one roof, and in a climate controlled 

environment, avoiding those Bitter Cold, Extremely Hot, or Soaking Wet range outings.   We at ProTEQ 

look forward to this excellent expansion of the shooting opportunities in the area and support Top Guns 

in their effort. 

 

Unfortunately all the obligations and responsibilities that Steve has been shouldering for this project 

necessitate the cancellation of the Top Guns Day Fall Event previously scheduled for 9/20/15.    

 

Top Guns will be back at ProTEQ next Spring, but for now they need their time and resources focus 

on their project the --- NEW Indoor Shooting Range. 


